


 
Warm regards,
 
Laura Di Sevo
Support Staff to:
Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.
Mayor, City of Vaughan
905-832-8585 Ext. 8835 | mayorstaff@vaughan.ca
 
City of Vaughan l Office of the Mayor
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca        
 

From: Thye Wong <t
Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 10:08 PM
To: clerk@vaughan.ca
Cc: maurizio.bevilacqua@vaughan.ca; alan.shefman@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposed Development Plans at Yonge & Steeles Neighborhood.
 
Dear Mr. Coles,
 
Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles
neighbourhood because of the following readons:
 
1. There has been little to no consultation with the community
 
2. The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population
 
3.  The development would suddenly more than triple current number of people currently using
Bathurst Public Library, Garnett Williams Swimming Pool and Community Centre, and other public
facilities. I see no plans for the corresponding increase in such public facilities!
 
Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Thye Wong

 Pinewood Drive
Thornhill
Ontario 
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attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or
have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and
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